Before Release :morning and advisory announcements
Do you care about being green? If so, listen up. Turner throws out an average of over 250,000 Styrofoam plates per year! And as you know, Styrofoam does not decompose. That's why in the next few weeks there are going to be several locations around the cafeteria that we will be introducing to help recycle these plates. In the upcoming weeks there will be several locations around the cafeteria to recycle Styrofoam plates. There is nothing stopping this environmental project from working except your own lack of action; this project depends on your ability to change some bad habits to help make the environment become a better place to live for now and the future. 

Week of Release: Morning and advisory announcements

Listen up! Remember those 250,000 plates that Turner throws away? Well how much do you think that amounts to for the entire district? A lot? How about, well over 4 MILLION plates, that are thrown away each year. Styrofoam takes CENTURIES to decompose and in the meantime Styrofoam takes up space by filling up our landfills. You can help change this by simply shaking off the food on your tray into a trashcan before stacking it on the newly modified tray stacker. If we save every single tray the district throws away, by this time next year we would've saved 54 miles worth of Styrofoam.
Follow UP: morning and advisory announcements

The “Shake N’ Stack” has been out for about two weeks, so ask yourself, have you tried to get yourself and your peers to participate in stacking these trays? If not just realize a positive impact that you can have on the environment by doing this particular task. The goal of this project is to get everyone at Turner High to change their habits and Shake N’ Stack your trays to help the environment.
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